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Happy 2025 Everyone! 

 

It has been great welcoming back all our 

teams, coaches and supporters       

 

Due to the frost, all our first games back 

were cancelled so this week it was great to 

see all our players having fun on the pitch! 

 

A huge thank you to all our players, coaches, 

supporters and volunteers for all they did in 

2024. Looking forward to the second part of 

the season. 
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Thank you to everyone that donated to the 

Christmas raffle prizes and to all those that 

brought and/or sold tickets. The total raised 

was over £1400 which is incredible! A huge 

thank you to Stephen and co who organised 

the event brilliantly       

 

 

 

 

 

The club is currently running 

the second 50/50 of the 

season. 

£2 per entry, winnings are 

split half to the club and 

half to the winning name 

picked out at random. 

If you would like to enter 

please contact your coach 

or parent rep. 
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A plea from the committee; 

This year has seen some unexpected and very large 
costs to the club which has had a detrimental impact 
on what we wanted to provide this year, We are trying 
our best as a committee to remedy this going forward 
so we as a club can continue to give the best to all our 
teams. BUT WE NEED YOUR HELP… 

We really need to focus on fundraising, sponsorship 
and access to grants.  

Can you offer help with any of our fundraising 
efforts? 

Would you like to take on an event? 

Do you know anyone that is willing to sponsor 
kits/teams/equipment? 

 

 

 

 

Fundraising 
Please see some of our ideas below, some of which are already 
in play, some we will be working on soon and others are just 
ideas… 

~Presentation Day  ~tesco bag Pack  - Sponsored Bike Ride 

~Race Night   ~Quarterly 50/50  ~Coaches v Parents 

~Quz Night    

Dates for the Diary 

14th December – Christmas Raffle  

31st January – Quarterly 50/50 Draw 

30th April – Quarterly 50/50 Draw 

Dates for the Diary 

TBC – Presentation Day 

TBC – Race Night 
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4-6 Sessions 
 

On a Wednesday we run 
sessions for those aged 4-6. 

 
Summer Training: 6-7pm at The 

Common 
 

Winter Training: 6:30-7:30pm in 
Longsands Sports Hall 

 
Please contact Dave for more 
information: 07533 404685 

U9 Sessions  
 

We are still running sessions to 
create an u9 team so if anyone 

in year 4 is interested in playing 
some fun football then please 

contact Dave on 07533 404685. 
Sessions will be running on a 

Wednesday. 
 

Summer Training – 6-7pm at 
The Common 

 
Winter Training – 6:30-7:30pm 

in Longsands Sports Hall 

U16 Girls 
 

Our u16 girls currently have 1 
free spot! 

 
The team is made up of year 10 

and year 11 girls. 
 

If you are interested then 
please contact us. 

 
Winter Training – 6-7pm on 

Thursdays at SNTFC 

U7 Sessions 
 

On a Wednesday we are 
running sessions for any 

current u7s, looking to create a 
second team.  

Summer Training: 6-7pm at The 
Common 

 
Winter Training: 6:30-7:30pm in 

Longsands Sports Hall 
 

Please contact Dave for more 
information: 07533 404685 
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Really Awesome Coffee 

has been at The 

Common each week so 

far, keeping us warm, 

fed and hydrated with 

their yummy drinks 

and treats! 

Don’t forget to stop by 

on a Saturday 

morning. 

 Really Awesome Coffee – St Neots 
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Our Committee Members 

Richard Churms – Chairman 
Dave Wilson – Vice Chairman 

Dave Porter – Secretary 
Andy Meeks – Treasurer 

Laina Atkinson – Child Welfare Officer and Head of 
Fundraising 

Sam Claussen – Child Welfare Officer 
Patrick Kinsella – Head Coach and Head of Facilities 

Emma Kinsella – Head of Parent Representatives 
Justin Cooper Marsh 

Daniel Dodson 
Stephen Durham 

 

Our Parent Representatives 

U7 – Sally 
U8 – Simon and Neil 

U10 – Nicola 
U11 sky – Kaley and Sonny 

U11 navy – Michelle 
U12 – Sally and Emma 

U13 sky – Laina 
U13 navy – Rose 

U14 – Carrie 
U16 girls – Claire and Emma 

U16 –  
 
 

As always we are looking to add members to our committee, 

if you think you can help in anyway then please get in touch. 

 

Safeguarding 
Our Child Welfare Officers are Laina Atkinson and Sam Claussen 

 
Contact Number: 07826 446924 

Email: cwo@stneotstownyouth.com 


